
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 

Resilience  Respect   Excellence   Pride 

From the Principal and Assistant Principalé         8th March 2018 

No Assembly this Friday 9th March 2018 
 

School Leaders Badge Ceremony 
We had a wonderful Badge ceremony last Friday. Many parents/carers came to enjoy the 

celebration. Our children looked beautiful and proud.  It was very moving when Taffy Fono and our 

students sang the national anthem too.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
   

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

3 Day International Baccalaureate Workshop  
 

Our teachers learnt lots this week. We spent Sunday, Monday and Tuesday learning how to improve our teaching. 
I would like to thank the staff for giving up Sunday to take part in the workshop. Monday and Tuesday were 2 of our 
annual pupil free days. 
The 2 presenters were fantastic and helped us develop a deeper understanding of the IB framework. They 
challenged us and supported us – I know our students will benefit from this learning. 
 
The workshop that our teachers attended Sunday, Monday & Tuesday was run by Shireen Blakeway and Kerryn 
Tucker, both from international Baccalaureate schools based in Malaysia and China. Ms Blakeway said she was 
thrilled to be in Australia and to share her experience and knowledge with fellow educators. “It’s a fantastic 
opportunity to go to a government school, engage in IB and to work with a group of very enthusiastic teachers, who 
will really embrace change for the benefit of their students,” she said. 
Ms Tucker has more than a decade of experience and has worked in five different IB schools, including as the 
current head of a primary school based in China. Ms Tucker said she had witnessed the change in students at IB 
schools. “You do see a difference (in the students) with the way they communicate with other people,” she said.  
They are responsible for their learning and are much more engaged. “They want to make changes in the world”.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Seesaw at Mildura West!  
 

Tomorrow we will be launching our Seesaw  app. Look out for a flyer and a  

Special  parent login . This will have instructions for you to download the Seesaw  

app and login.   

 

What is Seesaw?  
Seesaw is a secure online Journal to record photos, observations and comments, to build up a 

record of your childõs experiences during their time with us. This platform allows us to work with 

parents and carers to share information and communicate the childrenõs learning in and outside 

of the classroom.  

 

Why use Seesaw?  
We are always looking at ways we can improve our communication with parents. Seesaw will 

allow  us to share more of what your child is doing at school and provide a window into the 

classroom.  
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Easter Raffle  

Our Easter Raffle is on again , we are asking families to 

support our fundraising efforts by kindly donating an 

Easter -themed item to each of your childrenõs 

classrooms. A box has been placed in each classroom 

for these donations.  

 

Each child will be asked to sell raffle tickets to family  

and friends. Tickets are $1 each and there are 10 

tickets in a book. Please return all sold tickets and 

money to the front office by 9am on Wednesday, 

March 28 th  2018. Winners will be announced in the 

weekly newsletter.  

Thank you so much for your generou s support.  

Trains and Rail Crossings  
 

V-line has announced that all freight 
services have returned to the Mildura 
Line. 
While there are still some work crews and 
heavy machinery completing final works 
and crossing upgrades, the train’s lines 
are back in full use. 
Please observe signs and signals, and 
traffic laws, when approaching the Rail 
Crossings. This includes crossings 
immediately adjacent to our school on 
Ninth Street and Tenth Street. 
 
 

Swimming 

Last Friday Tom Pratt and 
Ruby Hancock represented 
the school at the Sunraysia 
Primary Schools Swimming 
competition. Ruby competed 
 in freestyle and breaststroke, 
 coming 2nd and 5th in her  
heats. Tom competed in  
freestyle placing 4th in his  
heat. A wonderful effort by both students.  
 
 
 

IRYMPLE SWIMMING CLUB PRIMARY SCHOOL 
SWIM MEET 

  

A Sunraysia Primary Schools Swim Meet, is being 
held at Irymple Swimming Pool on Thursday March 
15th. The meet will begin at 5:30pm.  
Entries are open to all age groups and anyone 
interested in entering needs to see Mr Hall by 
Tuesday 13th March. Obviously, entrants need to be 
very competent swimmers.  
 
All details are on the flyer available from Mr Hall. 
 

Chicken Pox 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We have been informed that a student at our school 
has been diagnosed with Chicken Pox. 
Chickenpox (varicella) is a highly contagious viral 
disease caused by the varicella-zoster virus (VZV). 
The main symptom is a blistering, itchy skin rash. 
Childre n with chickenpox should not go to 
school, kindergarten or childcare until the last 
blister has dried . Please tell your child's school, 
kindergarten or childcare if your child has 
chickenpox, as other children may need to be 
immunised or treated. 
The symptoms of chickenpox include: 

¶ low-grade fever 

¶ general discomfort, illness or lack of 
wellbeing (malaise) 

¶ intensely itchy skin rash -- appears as small 
blisters surrounded by irregularly-shaped 
patches of inflamed skin. The blisters first 
form on the body and later on the head and 
limbs. They usually burst and develop crusts 
after about five days 

¶ ulcers may develop in certain areas, 
including the mouth and vagina. 

For chickenpox, the time from infection to the 
appearance of the rash (incubation period) is around 
14 to 16 days. A few days before the appearance of 
the rash, the person may feel feverish and have a 
sore throat and headache. 
 
If you think your child may have chicken pox, please 
make an appointment with your doctor. 
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8th March  2018 
 
12th March  

¶ Labour Day Public Holiday  
 
16th March  

¶ Prep PBL Celebration 
 
23rd March  

¶ Gr 5 Homework Reward  
 
26th ð 29th March  

¶ Gr 5 Camp ð Lake Cullulleraine  
 
29th March  

¶ Gr 1-6  Homework Reward  
 
 
29th March  

¶ Last day Term One  
ð Early dismissal - 2.15pm 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Notes Home  

¶ Easter Raffle books 

¶ Immunisation Information  
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Maths Competition  
Please write the correct answer, cut out and place the problem in the Maths Competition Box, located next to lost 
property in the office. You can complete the problem as a family or individual. A winner of a $5 canteen voucher is 
drawn at Friday’s assembly. Good luck.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
NAME  __________________________________________    
 
CLASS ________________ 
 

 

Immunisations  
 

Children starting school are exposed to a large number of people and  
range of potentially dangerous diseases. Immunisation is a proven and 
safe way to be protected against diseases that may cause serious 
illness and sometimes death. Enrolling in a primary school is a good 
time to check your child’s immunisations are up to date. 
By law, all parents/carers must provide an immunisation status 
certificate to enrol their child in primary school.  
Please read the attached flyer for further information. 

 

CHANGE OF DETAILS  
 

Have you changed jobs, got a new phone number or moved house? 
Please take the time to fill in your contact details below, cut out the 

slip and return to the front office.  
 
Student’s Name ______________________________   Class __________ 
 
Change of Address: ________________________________________ 
 
____________________________________________________________ 
 
____________________________________________________________ 
 
Phone Number (home) __________________________________ 
 
   __________________________________ 
 
Phone Number (work) __________________________________ 
 
   __________________________________ 
 
Mobile _______________________________________________ 
 
 _______________________________________________ 
 
Emergency Contact (Name and Phone)  
 
______________________________________________________ 
 
______________________________________________________ 
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